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May 13, 1847 New York City

A letter of Thomas De Witt, a pastor in the Collegiate Church to
a Rev. Elias Heiner of Baltimorxre "pexr Rev. H. P. Scholte" [which
may account for the fact that the letter stayed in Pellal, to
whom DeWitt commends Scholte and the need of his people. "The

expected emigrants from Holland" are coming into the Baltimore
harbor, I assume.

English

The original in the Archives of Central College, Pella, Iowa.
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